30 April 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello, eighth graders!  You’re another packet closer to being in high school!  In this email and along with your instruction sheet, you have three documents attached: 1) a PDF for “The Lost People of Mesa Verde”, 2) a Word answer sheet for the packet, and 3) an open-packet quiz over “The Lost People of Mesa Verde.”  Both Word documents should be completed and returned to me via email by 10:00 A.M. on Tuesday (5/5).
